
 

 

To:  The Town of Penetanguishene, 

The Village at Bay Moorings Home Owners Association and the Social Committee 
supports the building of the Club House at the end of Durham.  Not everyone 
agrees and we do not represent everyone. 

Please feel free to contact me if necessary. 

Best Regards, 

 
Elsie Miller, Chair 
Village at Bay Moorings 
Homeowners Association 
705-427-9539 
 

 

Home Owners Association 


